From: Bell, Deborah

To: Eco, Debbie; Lao, Elena; Beazizo, Heidi
Cc: Danner, Cheri; Hickey, Lisa

Subject: Let lapse 2025-1822

Date: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 11:30:08 AM

Good morning,

After | started reviewing the documents within this ECAF, | noticed that the Property ID number
was notvalid. The wrong Property ID number was used on all of the submitted documents
within the ECAF. After discussing this with Heidi and Darcy, it has been determined that the
best solution is to let this ECAF lapse (it has been assigned to Public Infrastructure and
Conservation Committee) and have Julie High (PW) submit a new ECAF with the corrected
documents. | will be contacting Julie regarding the need for a new ECAF.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Many thanks,

Deb

Deborah L. Evison Bell, AICP | Senior Legislative Analyst
Snohomish County

3000 Rockefeller Ave | Everett, WA 98201

C: 425-309-6526 | Deborah.Bell@co.snohomish.wa.us

NOTICE: All emails and attachments sent to and from Snohomish County are public records
and may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56).


mailto:Deborah.Bell@co.snohomish.wa.us
mailto:Debbie.Eco@snoco.org
mailto:Maria.Lao@co.snohomish.wa.us
mailto:Heidi.Beazizo@co.snohomish.wa.us
mailto:Cheri.Danner@co.snohomish.wa.us
mailto:Lisa.Hickey@co.snohomish.wa.us

